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Streamline Health, Inc.         April 29, 2013 

1230 Peachtree St. NE Ste. 1000 
Atlanta, GA 30309 
 
The City of Columbus Department of Technology 
Attn:  Mark Freeman 
1111 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43206 
 
Dear Mr. Freeman: 
 
Thank you for your interest in Streamline Health (“STRM”) Vital Statistics (“CVS”) application hosting 

services.  The City is a current Streamline Health customer, where we host standard STRM software as 

well as a custom Vital View application.  Our company is the only source of hosting services for the 

applications utilized by the City.  The City would not be able to procure these services from STRM service 

partners or other hosting service providers. 

If you have further questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at 513.794.3603 or via email at 

trish.wharton@streamlinehealth.net. 

Best regards, 

 
 
 
Trish Wharton 
VP Account Management 
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